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Member meetup: “Managing successful 
transition for the more able” 
A free meetup for NACE members, exploring approaches to supporting 

transition from primary to secondary school, hosted by Shakespeare’s Globe. 

8 June 2018, Shakespeare’s Globe, London SE1 9DT 

Join NACE members from both sides of the primary/secondary divide to exchange good 

practice in supporting more able learners during the crucial period of transition into KS3.  

This free event will explore a range of creative, collaborative and challenge-based 

approaches to transition, with examples from Challenge Award-accredited Canons High 

School and the Globe Education team. Benefit from the broad range of experience in the 

room during the speed-sharing session and networking lunch, before having the 

opportunity to enjoy a matinee performance in the iconic Globe Theatre. Fresh ideas, 

inspiration and laughter guaranteed! 

Programme   
10:00  Registration and refreshments 

10:20 Welcome  

Sue Riley, NACE CEO 

10:30 Managing successful transition for more able learners  

– primary and secondary partnerships 

Laura Markey, Assistant Headteacher, and Athena Pitsillis,  

Head of English, Canons High School 

11:15 Speed sharing: “one that worked” 

Exchange of effective approaches to support transition for the more able 

12:00 New Journeys with Shakespeare 

Details of this innovative transition project, plus additional resources  

for schools – Georghia Ellinas, Head of Learning, Globe Education 

12:20 Membership updates 

Vicky Eaton, NACE Membership Coordinator 

12:30  Networking lunch and informal discussion 

14:00 Optional matinee performance: As You Like It 

Reserve your ticket via www.shakespearesglobe.com (fee applies) 

Book your place: www.nace.co.uk/events 

 

Programme subject to change. If unable to attend, please contact us to transfer your place to a 

colleague. A non-attendance fee of £50 will be charged for any booked places not taken up on the day.  


